
 

 

 
 

Welcome to tonight’s City Council meeting! 
 

The elected officials of the City of Bonners Ferry are appreciative of an involved constituency.  Testimony from the public 
is encouraged concerning issues when addressed under the Public Hearing portion of the agenda.  Any individual who 
wishes may address the council on any issue, whether on the agenda or not, during the Public Comments period.  Normal 
business will preclude public participation during the business portion of the meeting with the discretion left to the Mayor 
and Council.  Special accommodations to see, hear, or participate in the public meeting should be made at City Hall within 
two days of the public meeting. 

Vision Statement 
Bonners Ferry, “The Friendliest City”, strives to achieve balanced growth, builds on community strengths, respects natural 
resources, promotes excellence in Government, and values quality of life. We are an inclusive city that welcomes all 
people, regardless of race, religion, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, or gender identity and 
encourages their participation in city government and city programs. 

 
 

AGENDA 
 CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Bonners Ferry City Hall 
7232 Main Street 

267-3105 
April 7, 2020 

6:00 pm 
 
 
 

CONSENT AGENDA – {action item} 
 
1. Call to Order/Roll Call 
2. Approval of Bills and Payroll 
3. Approval of the March 17, 2020 Council meeting minutes, March 24, 2020 Special meeting minutes, March 30, 2020 

Special meeting minutes 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
4. City – Consider Amending the Interim Employee Leave Policy Relating to the COVID-19 Pandemic (attachment) 

{action item} 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
5. City – Consider Approval of the 2020 Beverage License for Grocery Outlet (attachment) {action item} 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
 

“Pursuant to the Governor’s Emergency Declaration regarding COVID-19 and accompanying Proclamation 

suspending the “in-person” attendance requirement of the Idaho Public Meetings laws, the City will be 

providing an electronic telecommunications method to allow the public to view the workshop remotely. Public 

attendance in person at the workshop will not be allowed in order to help prevent the potential spread of 

COVID-19. More details about this electronic viewing method is forthcoming.” 

 


